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As I reach the end of my journey as president for the year 2022-23, I wanted to take a moment to express my 
deepest gratitude for everyone's unwavering support, dedication, and contributions to our vibrant community 
and our association. This is my final communication serves as an opportunity for me to reflect upon the 
remarkable achievements and cherished memories I have shared over the years as managing committee 
member, office bearer and finally president.

First and foremost, I would like to extend my heartfelt thanks to each and every member. It was your 
involvement, enthusiasm, and active participation in all the programs organised by the association. Your 
participation has made our association a thriving and welcoming environment for all. Whether it was just an 
attending the events or lending a helping hand, your collective efforts have truly made a difference.

I would also like to express my gratitude to my dedicated managing committee, the core group, and all those 
who have served in various leadership roles throughout the years. Your commitment to maintaining the 
excellence of our community has been unparalleled. Through your tireless efforts, we have accomplished 
numerous milestones and implemented initiatives that have positively impacted the lives of our KVO 
Community and members.

Furthermore, I extend my appreciation to the sponsors and supporters of various events, who have supported 
us wholeheartedly. Your generous contributions and partnerships have enabled us to host memorable events, 
enhance our amenities, and create a stronger sense of unity within our community.

In last one year, there have been many ups and downs, but the fun, the excitement of working together was 
never lost. In last one year, the team has achieved many milestones. As many as nine public program, one 
international trip, two RRC and finally the grand family event of Ramat-ji-Ramjat.  

Although this may be my final communication, the memories I have created will forever remain in our hearts. I 
am confident that the bonds forged within this association will endure, transcending time and distance.

In closing, I wish the upcoming team, led by CA Jeenal Savla all the very best for the upcoming year and future 
endeavors. May the spirit of unity and togetherness continue to thrive within your hearts.

With heartfelt appreciation,
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